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WHAT'S HAPPENING WITH THE SEARCH FOR A PASTOR?
The call process is continuing in partnership with Covenant and

guidance from the Rev. Melisa Johnson, Eastern District President.

We met with the joint board at Covenant in August and are

scheduled to meet with them again in September. Please continue to

keep both Joint Boards in your prayers throughout this long and
challenging process. And please pray that the Lord will speak to the

heart of a prospective pastor for out two congregations.

Franklin Graham Tour

You've been hearing about the God Loves You Tour with Franklin Graham

scheduled for Sunday September 25 at 4:00 at the York fair grounds

grandstand. Please consider attending and inviting friends and family to

join you. It has been many years since York has experience such an effort 
to tell about the peace and hope they can find through faith in the Lord

Jesus. The event will include life music by the Newsboys, Marcos Witt and

Dennis Agajanian. Once again, please consider joining the greater York

community in proclaiming the message that the Lord Jesus shared: "I am

the way, and the truth, and the life. no one comes to the Father except

through Me. (John14:6)






Trustee News



The Trustees met on August 15th. Repairs and

updates continue to be done on the parsonage.

Thank you to all who have been contributing to

the work there! Repairs for the church and annex

were discussed as well and will move forward as

necessary.  

 



Total Income & Offerings from

Sundays 08/07/2022 to 08/28/2022:



General                                     $5,483.00 


Refurbishing                                $241.00


Parking                                           $50.00


Flower Fund                                   $50.00

AT&T Dividends                             $96.58
       
       Verizon Refund                             $88.19 

       Truist Visa Rewards                      $27.50

  
           

TOTAL                                        $6,036.27

T H E  L A M P L I G H T E R

Did you know...
We have an online giving portal! If you prefer to catch the service via Zoom you

can send your offering online! Just go to
- mmfa.info
- click Giving Portal at the top
- Click 'F' and select First Moravian Church - York, PA 

If you prefer to mail your offering you can send it direct to:
Wanda Hendricks
3715 Fox Chase Drive
Dover, PA 17315



September Birthdays

1    Kristi (Ziegler) Miller
2    Dalton Neil*
7    Michael Rishel 
10  Rev. David Danneberger
      Rich Wurzbach
12  Christine Downs
14  Tyler Sprenkle
17  Lance Sprenkle
      Larry Sprenkle
20  Ruth Seiple
25  Doug McDannell*
      Owen Senft
30  Maria Prochnau*

T H E  L A M P L I G H T E R

September Anniversaries

9    Travis & Kayla Berkheimer*
11  Timothy & Betsy Senft
19  Richard & Lori Lehigh
23  Lloyd & Meagan Purswell*
29  Kevin & Rev. Sayward Lippincott*
      Dalton & Marcie Neil*

 



Prayer Concerns



Amy Ardison (Betsy Senft's sister)
Pastor Jeff Coppage
Ann Coppage
Don Eckert
Mary Jones
Kathie Nicholas
Karrie Rishel
Cliff & Elaine Rowell
Ruth & Clair Seiple

For pastoral care until
our new Pastor is received, 

please feel free to call any of the
3 elders listed below. 

Jeannette Sprenkle 717-225-4304
John Knokey 717-848-9220
Steve Nicholas 717- 755-7412

*Please do not call Steve
on a Monday*



First Moravian Church
39 North Duke Street
York, PA 17401

717-843-2239

www.yorkfirstmoravian.org
 

2022 Watchword
“Happy is the one who trusts in you, O lord of hosts.”

Psalm 84:12


